

Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

September 9, 2022 י"ג אלול. פרשת כי תצא, תשפ"ב

Calendar

- Mon., Sept 12th: Meet the Teacher Night 7:30pm-8:30pm (see attached schedule)
- Mon.-Tues., Sept 26th-27th: Rosh Hashana Break: No School
- Wed., Sept. 28th: Tzom Gedalia: 1:00pm Dismissal
- Tues., Oct. 4th: Erev Yom Kippur No School
- Wed., Oct. 5th: Yom Kippur No School
- Fri., Oct. 7 Wed., Oct. 19 Sukkos Break No School

Welcome Back!!!



Mazel Tov to...

...Mr. & Mrs. Yoni Dahari on the birth of their daughter, Rochel! ...Rabbi & Mrs. Aaron Lapin upon the engagement of their son, Yehuda Leib, to Bassheva Dworkin.

...Moshe (DHR class of '12) & Dina Rosenzweig upon their marriage last night!

Important Reminders.....

...PLEASE send in a water bottle with your child's name on it. ...There will be NO microwave popcorn time available for 1st & 3rd lunches, please do not send in un-popped popcorn.

...Please send in cutlery for your child's lunch, we do not provide it. ...8th grade girls will be selling soup at lunch for \$2.00.

From the Principal Dr. Lea E. Goldstein ! ברוכים הבאים • Welcome back to DHR!!!

The DHR faculty and staff were all so excited to welcome your children back for another fun-filled, fantastic year of learning and growth. Our first week was amazing! Happy children, smiling teachers – and everything running smoothly!

Please make sure that our Open House – Meet the Teacher Night is on your calendar. It's this Monday, Sept. 12 from 7:30pm-8:30pm at DHR - and it's a great opportunity to hear about our innovative programs, educational expectations and high standards. We want to provide you with the opportunity to see your children's classrooms and teachers, but without having to adhere to a tight schedule. Therefore, instead of spending 10 minutes in each room and then running to the next classroom, as a group, we will simply have an Open House, with all classrooms open during the scheduled time slots (see attached flyer). Teachers will be available to show off their classrooms, share their expectations and answer any questions.

As we all know, communication between school and home is exceedingly important to a child's success in school. When administrators, teachers, and other school staff collaborate with parents, it supports children's learning. By taking time out of your busy schedule to attend this event, you're showing your child(ren) that you are interested in and value what they'll be learning this year. Moreover, it's the time when teachers explain their policies, procedures and expectations for the year and by attending, you can get a feel for the environment that the teachers have prepared for your child's class. Finally, you'll "get it from the source", because, by the time our children get off the bus, arrive home, have a snack and relay information to us, things sometimes get lost in translation. Usually, children don't purposely misinterpret or omit information, but it does happen, so learning teachers' expectations directly from the source is a good method of staying informed.

As always, if you have any questions, compliments or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out. Every single child is unique and we want to make sure that we meet every child's needs.



Mr. Lamond Jefferson (MSB P.E.), Ms. Elena Pochodylo (1st grade) Mrs. Stephanie Sanders (Science), Mr. Aharon Silbergleit (6-8 boys Social Studies & ELA, J-Lab & 4/5B P.E.).

...and to all of our new families!!

Thank you to...

...Dr. Alan Entenberg for his kind donation of \$100 in honor of his friends and neighbors the Akkerman Family!

...Mr. Gennadiy Mirochnik for building and donating components for DHR's Hydroponics lab and for agreeing to get it up and running again this year! We are looking for sponsors to dedicate the hydroponic lab, so please reach out if you are interested!

...Mr. Rick Geiger for donating \$180 to sponsor a day of learning on the 18th of Elul, this Wed., Sept. 14th in honor of Rabbi Berel Wein!

Benching Superstars

Rochie Dan



Rikki Lagunov



7 142